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Glencore and Prodeco wholeheartedly condemn all threats, violence and human rights abuses in Colombia. We are committed to contributing to peace, and to respecting fundamental human rights and freedoms wherever we operate and take additional measures in regions that we have assessed to be high risk. We support and implement international standards at all of our operations, including the UN Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights as well as the Voluntary Principles on Security and Human Rights.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Prodeco is actively supporting and participating in Colombia’s transition to a peaceful and sustainable post-conflict era.  


